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2024 TOWN OF GREENLAND ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS 
 

GREENLAND, NH 
 

ADDENDUM  No. 1 
 
 
The following is an Addendum to the Bid Documents for the “2024 Town of Greenland Roadway 
Improvements” in the town of Greenland, NH.  
 
The town of Greenland and Altus Engineering held a non-mandatory Pre-Bid meeting at 9:00 AM 
on April 5, 2024.  The following amendments and clarifications are made to the Bid documents. 
 
1. How much RAP will be acceptable in the asphalt design mix? 

 
Response: 5% maximum. 
 
All revisions included in Addendum No. 1 shall be reflected in the bids and acknowledged on page 
13 of the RFP.  
 
Sealed Bids will be received by Altus Engineering at their office at 133 Court Street, Portsmouth, 
NH until 3:30 p.m., on April 15, 2024. 


